
 

MEMO 

TO: BLUE RIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

  MRS. SUSAN E. WILSON, SUPERINTENDENT 

FROM:  TONYA EVANS, FOOD SERVICE DIRECTOR 

DATE:  MAY 2020 

RE:   CAFETERIA REPORT 

 

 

 

The Lunch Ladies, this also includes all helpers, are surviving.  Tuesday May 5th, one of our 

slowest pick up/delivery days was our biggest of 280 meals. We are seeing more of the 

community coming and picking up meals. We are averaging 1300 meals a week district wide.  

 

Thank you for all the support.   
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